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SERENITY HILLS

IMPORTANT NOTICES
School is back in session! Watch out for children getting on/off the bus and

walking/playing throughout the park. Please remind children to not play on or

around the mailbox area or the water tower.

GENERAL INFO YOU NEED TO KNOW
As a reminder, lot rent is due on the 1st of every month and is considered

late after the 3rd. Water bills due dates are posted at the top of the water

invoices every month.

SERENITY WATER

IMPORTANT NOTICES
Kerr County has initiated Drought Stage IV! This is a mandatory 40% reduction

in water usage. It is essential that we conserve water to ensure an adequate

supply for essential uses. Watering lawns, gardens, vehicles, and power

washing is STRICTLY prohibited. Pools and sprinklers are NOT allowed at this

time. All water leaks must be repaired AS SOON AS POSSIBLE. Please report any

non-essential water usage to the office.

GENERAL INFO YOU NEED TO KNOW
Weather predictions for late 2023 and early 2024 are expected to be cold and

wet. We encourage everyone to start weatherizing your home and water pipes now

before the weather changes.

VISIT OUR UPDATED WEBSITE TO VIEW NEWSLETTERS, NOTICES, AND UPDATES!

WWW.SERENITYHILLSREALESTATE.COM


